
Rupert McCauley 

 0833720009 

 r.mccauley4@universityofgalway.ie  

January 25th, 2024 

 

 Dear Hiring Manager  

I have been eager to send my application for the summer internship program in since I saw 
on your LinkedIn that applications were open. I am finishing my final year of the LLB and 
would love the chance at an internship with ByrneWallace as I’ve always wished to work in 
the commercial law sector. 

From my work in Gilmartins Solicitors in Galway, I have gained an interest in property and 
employment law and I believe that ByrneWallace Llp would be the perfect place to foster 
this interest as a top 10 firm in Ireland and the only one with a Lexcel accreditation.  

I hope this letter finds you well and I look forward to hearing from you.  

Kind regards, 

 Rupert  

 


